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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor {j 

FROM: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director Jl-t 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director bt\-

DATE: July 22, 2021 

RE: Amendment to Ordinance 2021-19-04, Appropriating Funding from the 
Central Peninsula Hospital Plant Replacement and Expansion Fund for 
the Central Peninsula Hospital Hot Lab Upgrade to ISO Cleanroom 
Project (Mayor) 

Th is ordinance requests approval of the Central Peninsula Hospital 's upgrade of 
the Nuclear Medicine Hot Lab, the space used to safely handle and prepare the 
radiopharmaceutical compound to comply with new regulations. Per the Lease 
and operating agreement, CPGH Inc. has started the design process for this 
project and has covered project related costs out of its operating capital . This 
amendment would authorize CPGH Inc. to seek reimbursement for the design 
costs incurred to date from the appropriated amount. 

[Please note the underlined bold language is to be added and the strikeout 
language in brackets is to be deleted.] 

• Add a new eighth whereas clause, as follows: 

WHEREAS, the estimated amount also includes design development costs 
incurred to date for which CPGH Inc. will be reimbursed: 

• Amend Section 3, as follows : 

SECTION 3. This ordinance takes effect [immediately upon its enactment] 
retroactively on June 23, 2021 . 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS/ACCOUNT VERIFIED 

Account: ~49~0=.2=06=0~2 __ _ 

Amount: $568,194 

pp 
By: __ _ Date? /21/2021 


